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News & Types: 雇用／労働法／福利厚生関連情報

【雇用法フラッシュニュース】従業員ハンドブッ
ク更新時に注意すべき有給病気休暇に関
わる事項
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Practices: 雇用／労働法／福利厚生

For employers with employees in multiple states or cities, designing a uniform paid sick leave policy that treats 
all employees equally is often the hardest part of updating an employee handbook. State and local paid sick 
leave laws often have different eligibility, accrual, usage, notice, and carryover requirements. Currently, about 
twenty-two states have a paid sick leave requirement. In addition, various cities and towns within these same 
states may have their own paid sick leave requirements. For example, California has a state-level paid sick 
leave law and several cities within California have their own paid sick leave laws that provide greater benefits. 

Although the goal in updating an employee handbook is often to design a paid sick leave policy that complies 
with the most favorable paid sick leave law where employees work, it’s not uncommon for employers to 
become frustrated by the process of trying to design a uniform policy. To save time, they might develop 
individual state-level paid sick leave supplements for insertion into the handbook.

When updating an employee handbook, the following states’ paid sick leave laws should be reviewed along 
with any city or towns within these states. 

Arizona Illinois Michigan New York Virginia

California Louisiana Minnesota Oregon Washington

Colorado Maine Nevada Pennsylvania

Connecticut Maryland New Jersey Rhode Island

Georgia Massachusetts New Mexico Vermont


